Aoife Brennan

To: ministersoffice@health.gov.ie
Subject: [tem 72949 Lucan Palmerstown and North Clondalkin ACM

Dear Minister,

At a previous meeting of the Lucan Area Committee (ACM), the motion below was passed by the members. From
our records, it appears that no reply was received. |
would be most grateful if you could look at this item and provide a reply at your earlies convenience.

“That this Council agrees to write to the HSE and the Minister for Health outlining
the growing concerns of the vastly expanding population of Lucan West, namely the
newer development areas of Adamstown, St Helen's, Shackleton, Hallwell, Gandon,
Somerton and the Paddocks, all within an SDZ, yet still totally void of a single local
GP service, dental practitioner or pharmacy. The recognition for delivery of primary
healthcare facilities must now be addressed as a matter of urgency and fast-
tracked to meet the health demands in line with this rapid growth.”

Any reply will be circulate to the members and will be available to the public as part of the published minutes.
Kind Regards

Aoife Brennan

Staff Officer
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